
For residents in the area of Erickson Road. 

Project Completion Notice 

Larwood/Erickson Sewer Upgrade News       May 7, 2020 

 

 

 

 

The City's contractor has hydroseeded areas affected by construction.   

 

Please follow these tips: 

1. DO NOT walk or drive on restored lawn. 

2. DO NOT  rake or disturb the restored lawn. 

3. Please ensure you water the restored lawn regularly. 

4. DO NOT move or spread it around. 

5. Do be patient; new grass should start to appear in 6-8 weeks.  

 

Should you have any questions about this work, please feel free to contact the contractor, Windley 

Contracting Ltd. , directly at 250-327-3165, the City’s Capital Works Department at 250-286-5700 or email 

capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca.  

 

For more information about Capital Projects visit www.campbellriver.ca.  
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